
From: Matt Schmitz
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No on Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 11:30:43 AM

Dear Site Evaluation Committee,

Thank you for taking the time to review my letter regarding Northern Pass.  I 
am against the Northern Pass project because it will have a negative impact 
on the environment, wildlife habitats, New Hampshire’s economy, and the 
energy options for those who live in New Hampshire.  

However, if by some horrible stroke of bad luck and Northern Pass moves 
forward, I insist that you bury the lines and preserve New Hampshire’s 
natural beauty.  The 155 feet high towers and extremely wide rights of way 
will ruin New Hampshire’s scenic appeal and therefore our tourism and 
economy.  I am completely against the Northern Pass high voltage electric 
transmission lines that will bring enormous tower structures across our 
state.

Please stop Northern Pass and find other alternatives that will actually 
benefit the state of New Hampshire AND its citizens.  Thank you.

Respectfully,

Matthew Schmitz
Concord, NH 03301
224-4866
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